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Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 13th November, we will be joining in the nationwide fundraising 

efforts for Children in Need.  

The children will be able to come to school in their own clothes on this day. 

On the day, we are going to be collecting donations that will go towards the 

Children in Need fundraising efforts. Any amount, large or small, will make 

a huge difference to someone who needs it. 

This year, the theme for Children in Need is ‘Act Your Age’. During the day, 

each class will be asked to simply take their age and turn it into a fun 

activity. For example if the children are five they might have to read five 

books one day, walk around the playground five times etc. They will do 

these fun activities within their class social bubbles.  

We cannot wait to see what fun activities the children will be doing. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Trapani 
 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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